
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on January 14, 2025       

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Kelly Churney, CMC, Town Clerk 

 

RE:  Shore Protection Board Appointment of One (1) Member 

 

DATE:  January 7, 2025 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint one (1) 

member to the Shore Protection Board.  This member will fill the vacancy created on the term 

expiration of Warren Belmar who is termed out and not eligible for reappointment. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Town Clerk’s office has received four (4) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 

the following: 

 

 1. Timothy P. Cohan – 270 Queens Lane, Palm Beach, FL; 

 2. Douglas Elliman, III – 148 S. County Road, Palm Beach, FL; 

 3. Ken W. Franklin – 1105 N. Lake Way, Palm Beach, FL; 

 4. Lawrence D. Kaplan – 2299 Ibis Isle Road, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

Attachments 

 

 

cc:   H. Paul Brazil, P.E., Director of Public Works 

 Sara Gutekunst, Coastal Coordinator 


